
 

“An overseer, then, must be above reproach, the husband of one wife, temperate, prudent, respectable, 
hospitable, able to teach…and he must have a good reputation with those outside the church so that he 

may not fall into reproach and the snare of the devil.” 1Timothy 3: 2 & 7. 

Dear Friends, 

We have shared with you already part of God’s BIGGER PLAN for EPI, which is to plant a missionary family in every 
district in Eastern Zambia and Mozambique. So far we have planted TWELVE MISSIONARIES (Iwell and 5 men and 
their families). Our POOL OF MISSIONARIES has now grown to ELEVEN MEN. In addition to conducting School 
Evangelism, showing the Jesus Film and Planting Churches…these men will be OVERSEEING the network of churches 
that will be planted in their districts. GOD’S BIGGER PLAN now includes TRAINING for these pastors. These eleven 
men have now completed their first year of BIBLE SCHOOL training towards completion of a 3 year Bible Certificate 
using the Baptist Seminary curriculum. Please keep these eleven men in your prayers as they travel home to resume their 
missionary duties, complete their home studies and prepare for their next time of intensive studies in March of 2017. 
Please read the following field report just sent to us from coordinator Iwell Phiri concerning the Bible School: 

“This has been a good week for EPI to bring all the men from every district together for Bible School at Golgotha 
Baptist Church. We thank God for the protections and care in time of training these men. My two teachers, Rev. 
Ladius Moyo and Rev. Luke Buleya have been assisting me in teaching the classes this week. We are thankful that 
God is with us and we can see more changes in the life of our men as they are preparing to become the leaders of 
EPI’s expanding ministry even beyond the Eastern Region to other un-reached Provinces of Zambia and 
Mozambique.”  EPI Coordinator Iwell Phiri,  Eastern Zambia. 
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EPI Featured in JESUS FILM PROJECT Newsletter for October 

Not only has EPI been featured in Jesus Film Project’s October newsletter (read back page), JFP has DONATED A 
JESUS FILM BACKPACK SYSTEM TO EPI and this backpack will be going to PAKISTAN as we begin a new work in 
Failasabad, Pakistan. (3 million- 99% Muslim). In the hinterlands around Failasabad live another ½ million very 
poor people that are open to the gospel and ignored by the Muslims because of their poverty. To reach these 
un-reached villages we need TWO MOTORCYCLES. (125 cc Honda- cost $1500 each). Please PRAY for this need? 
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